The McKownuille Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

March 21, 1975

Mr. Durwood Brewer, Superintendént
Department of Water and Sanitation
Guilderland Town Hall

Guilderland, New York 12084

Dear Mr. Brewer:
It appears that vandals have damaged the Bilco-type
vault doors on the valve pit located southeast of the

McKownville Reservoir spillway and east of the
filtration plant.

I hope that repairs can be made promptlylin order to
avoid more serious vandalism of the vault's interior.

Very truly yours,

John K. Esler
President
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ce: Mr. Carl Walters
Mr. Fred Abele



